
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

BOARD OF ELECTIONS           
WASHINGTON, D.C.  20003-4733 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections announces that there will be a 

Special Board Meeting on Thursday, May 24, 2018 at 12:00 pm in Room 

750, 1015 Half Street, SE.  

 

The purpose of the meeting will be the final relocation of Precinct No. 68.    

 

An Agenda will be posted on the website at www.dcboe.org. 
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